— PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES
FEBRUARY 14, 1994

Mrs. Simpson called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm with
the following Councilors present: Mr. Schmitt, Mr. Troxell, Mr.
Zellner, Mrs. Gustafson, Ms. Giles, Mr. Eline and Mr. Murphy. Mr.
Kreisher was out of town. Also in attendance were Mayor Linn, Chief
Gantz, Manager Sterner, Dr. Powell, Bryan Bell representing Rural
Opportunities, and Lucy Basalla of the Gettysburg Times.

The purpose of the hearing is to receive comments
concerning the opening and ordaining as a public alley in the Borough
of Gettysburg a twelve foot wide alley extending from Monument Alley
Eastward along the rear of lots fronting on West Water Street and then
along the east side of lot of Vernon E. Miller, Sr. to West Water
Street, to be know as Kuhn Alley.

Mrs. Gustafson read a comment from Judy Pyle who was unable
to attend this meeting, supporting the ordination of the alley.

There were no other comments received.

The hearing was adjourned at 7:30 PM.

Respectfully suybmitted,
Sz 2. zc/e;%

Sara L. Weaver
Borough Secretary
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